## AURORA PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION May 24th, 2021 7:00pm in Aurora Little Hall

REFERENCE: To interview prospective candidates for vacancies on Planning & Zoning Commission.

Candidates: Dianne Hawks
Billi Jo Meyer

Pat Tingle, Not present

The meeting was called to order at 6:50pm, soon after the previous "Dog Park Meeting". The two available candidates were interviewed together on an open forum meeting. The meeting consisted of questions and answers from the candidates and P&Z members. The discussions mainly centered on responsibilities, charge, and duties for P&Z. Both candidates seemed interested and enthused about joining the P&Z board.

Pat Tingle was interviewed by Tiltrum at a later date. He too seemed enthused, interested and knowledgeable about P&Z matters.

It is our recommendation that all three candidates be selected for membership on the Aurora Planning and Zoning Commission. That would make 7 members. Remember, only a few months ago there were 8 P&Z members. Now we have only 4.

Respectfully Submitted

Charles A. Tiltrum, Chairman Aurora Planning & Zoning Commission